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P.O. BOX 2007

EDISON, NEW JERSEY 08837

(201) 494-249.1

April 23, 1981

Mr. Dean Houston
MDOM OF INFORMAT10liNuclear Regulatory Commission

ACT REQUEST
''

Phillips Building C/ OA Y-[N77Bethesda, Maryland 20852 /

44 @ [ /M[Dear Mr. Houston:

I am investigating an accident which occurred on March 12,
19",9 at the construction site of the Forked River Nuclear
Power Plant, in Forked River, New Jersey. The plant has
never been completed, I believe.

.

Please advise how I may obtain copies of the Preliminary
Safety Analysis Report as well as the Drawings and Specific-
ations. These documents are available, I understand, under
the Freedom of Information Act.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Ve rt'.ly, r'
'

._

David Cohen

Alfred Levinson, Esq.ec:
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